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Silver Falls Kennel Club Minutes 
January 28, 2016 

 
Sandy Ray Lorene Jones Michele Coburn Karen Houle 
Lyssa Jones (j) Chuck Aylworth Sally Lawson Craig Leech 
Liz Hughes Rebecca Hillyer Patty Storkel Phyllis Dinsmore 
Sue Stoner Nancy Brooks-

Hartz 
  

 
Quorum established 
Guest(s) in attendance: John W. Varah  
Meeting was called to order at 7:02 p.m. by President Lorene Jones. 
Meeting Minutes 
Minutes approved as printed. Motion by Chuck, second by Michele. Typographical error 
in new member name “Nancy Brooks-Hartz”. passed. 
Presentation:  
None 
President Report 
None 
Secretary Report 
Letter from AKC read to the membership. 
Treasurer Report 

 Printed Income and Expense report distributed at the meeting. 
Committee Report 
 Match: Winter Paws Sweepstakes Fun Match – to be held at the Polk County 

Fairgrounds on 01/03/2016 was cancelled due to inclement weather. 
o Michele was going inquire with the Fairgrounds to see if the club could 

reschedule for 4/10 or 4/24 2016 without losing the rent already paid. 
o Ribbons can not be used now that we are an AKC Club (required colors 

must now be used according the AKC guidelines). Motion to donate them 
to one of the 4H dog clubs in Marion or Polk county that we currently 
support. Motion by Sandy, second by Liz. Passed. 

 B Match Secretary – Under our new approval a match secretary must be 
designated. Michele Coburn has agreed to take on the task. 

 
New Members/Readings 
 First Reading: 

o John W. Varah, Salem Oregon 
 Second Reading: 

o None 
OLD BUSINESS 
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 Karen, Tom and Michele went to review the Linn County equipment. The plastic 
posts and chains for rings (gating material) she become the property of SFKC at 
no cost. 

New Business 
None 
 
Adjournment – Sandy time 8:11 p.m. 
BRAGS 
Please send your brags to Sandy Ray ltdshowdogs@yahoo.com subject line should be SFKC Brag. Put 
your brag, dog’s name (titles), and your name in the body of the message. Of course you should 
announce them after at the conclusion of our meeting(s). This way I can accurately include them as part 
of our minutes. 
 

 
Minutes submitted in hard copy and emailed to membership yahoo group – Sandy Ray 
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